
 

Staff that can help me if I am worried: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Barrett 

Pastoral lead 

Mrs Hurst 

Pastoral support 

Mrs Kyle 

Pastoral support 

Mrs Hardman 

Class teacher 

Miss Shaw 

TA 

Miss Wyatt 

TA 

 
 
 

Back to School                                    
 
 

in September 



 

School will open on  

Friday 4th September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can see my friends and teachers 
again. 

 

Going back to school might feel a bit 
strange to start with, but it will be OK 
because my teachers and TAs will be 

there to help me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We will be �¶resilient�·��and get used to 
this together so we can all              
keep well and safe. 

 


